
Newsletter 21st January 2022 

 

The ground works are well under way and the reception children are so excited 

 watching the  digger and dumper truck in action. 



Science at Home with Marvin and Milo 

                    The static spinning straw 

Download more Marvin and Milo activities by  

going to: 

iop.org/marvinandmilo 



 

 

 

 

Science 

 

Year 1 have been 

learning about 

why and how  

different birds 

build their nests, 

 They used natu-

ral materials to 

make their own 

nesting boxes. 

 

RSPB 

They are hoping 

to encourage 

more birds into 

the school forest 

before their  

BIG BIRDWATCH 





Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 DOJO AWARDS  

       SUPERSTAR AWARDS 

 



Dates for your Diary 
8th February    Safer Internet Day 

15th February  Parents evening 

16th February  Parents evening 

1st March   Choir singing at the Brindley 

 

FURTHER DETAILS WILL FOLLOW FOR ALL EVENTS NEARER THE TIME 

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday World. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/good-news?

pid=MTA101634&v=49.4 

19th January 2022 

Lunchtime and after school clubs 

Tuesday lunchtime  Chess Club with Mr Redmond 

Tuesday after school Football, years 4, 5 and 6 with Mr Lynch 

Wednesday after school Table Tennis with Mr Ray 

Thursday after school Choir with Mrs Cunliffe 

Friday lunchtime  French Club with Miss Brown 

 

Coming soon, next half term thee will be dance and multi skills clubs for KS1 children. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/good-news?pid=MTA101634&v=49.4
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/good-news?pid=MTA101634&v=49.4

